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April 1, 2012

Dear Alumnae and Camp Families,

As educators and parents we know that two essential components of raising children are love and structure.  At Wyonegonic we 
intentionally plan, train and orchestrate with these two thoughts in mind.

We are proud that we have spent over a century - our 111th consecutive summer - successfully providing a summer of safe, age 
appropriate and memorable experiences for children and staff.  We are pleased to be able to serve generations of families, as 
well as multiple siblings from the same family.  With few exceptions we have been able to serve all the children accepted for our 
program.  As alumnae become mothers and grandmothers we often receive letters that relay details about camp conversations 
that speak to “their best summers ever, were spent at Wyonegonic.”   We are grateful for all the letters of appreciation and praise 
expressing satisfaction for our efforts.  We have every intention of continuing care with the same concerns, interest and energy.   

In part the success of our program is based on:
•	 High standards of care for children
•	 High expectations for staff and ourselves
•	 A value system explained to families, staff and campers
•	 Boundaries clearly defined for all residents in camp 

During Pre-Camp Training with staff we talk about keeping the well-being of our campers, both physically and emotionally, as our 
top priority.  Wyonegonic is a community and a family.

We attempt to teach campers to:
•	 Recognize that they have responsibility for themselves and those around them
•	 Respect themselves and others in spite of differences
•	 Learn to make choices and to take responsibility for the choices they make
•	 Accept that they are accountable for their actions

Has the world changed?  Do we have challenges?  Indeed these factors play a part of this 21st century.   However, changes and 
challenges are not new.  Perhaps what is new is the instantaneous and constant exposure of influences that can adversely affect 
behavior.  Although the degree of exposure varies, most children cannot avoid the potentially negative influences derived from 
constant and instant communication; of violent television, song lyrics, video based games, internet answers for all questions, a 
broader scope of bullying, a prescription solution for any ailment…the list can go on.  Some of these exposures can influence 
behavioral development,  but we have stood firm with our expectations for behavior.   We continue to provide an experience 
based on simple living in the out-of-doors with a focus on people and appreciation of the environment.  In a nutshell, our focus 
ties back to love and structure.

It is our intent and interest to offer pleasant memories, fun and learning for every camper.  We rely on parents providing us 
with pertinent and necessary information so we can keep 
all children safe.  As caretakers of children we strive to 
maintain a strong partnership with our camp parents.

We look forward to summer 2012.  The ice is leaving Moose 
Pond early and we expect to get into camp property sooner 
than usual with the mild winter almost behind us.

www.wyonegonic.com   •   info@wyonegonic.com
Facebook  •  Twitter

Sudduth Family gathering in celebration of 
Carol’s 75th on west coast of Florida, 

December 2011
Steve, Susie, Carter, Lucas, Samantha, David, Carol, Ellia, Becky 
and Tom. David and Becky Sudduth live in Breckenridge CO 
with Lucas and Ellie; Steve Sudduth lives in Denmark ME and 
his daughter Samantha is completing her sophomore year at 
Providence College;  Susie and Tom Hammond live in Lexington 
MA with Carter.

KiYi from the Sudduths



Come Visit - Stop by the Wyonegonic Museum

Ginny Cobb Thibodeaux and Page 
joined Steve Sudduth for lunch in Menlo 
Park California. They stay active in their 
8th decade and always remain interested 
in the Cobb Camps, started by Ginny’s 
Grandfather, Charles E Cobb. 

Phil Cobb, younger brother of Ginny 
passed away in mid-March. Phil moved to 
Maine after he retired as school principal 
in Princeton New Jersey schools. His wife, 
Betty Nawrath Cobb, pre-deceased him. 
The camp that they purchased in the late 
50s, Runoia, in the Belgrade Lakes area, is 
owned and directed by their daughter Pam 
Cobb Heuberger.

Nancy Mallory Sansouci is captain of 
her tennis team. She also looks forward to 
a week of skiing in Colorado in April and a 
return to Family Camp in August. Carrie 
Rymer Elliott has kindly hosted the Rhode 
Island Reunion the past several years in 
their beautiful home overlooking the ocean. 
All three of Carrie’s girls have attended 
Wyonegonic. Her sister, Emma Rymer 
Roberts owns a catering business which 
is home based in Wakefield Massachussets. 
Anne Darneille Snodgrass loves winters 
in Florida where daily tennis is the norm. She 
and her husband still summer in Bridgton, 
Maine to connect with long time friends, 
play more tennis, kayak and garden. They 
also travel to catch up with their four grown 
children and one grandchild. Jack Erler is 
celebrating the completion of his dream 
house in Culebra Puerto Rico where he 
loves the quiet, sun, rest and relaxation. Jack 

continues his attorney work with Curtis, 
Thaxter in Portland, Maine and provides 
counsel for the Maine Summer Camps 
Association. Susan Kamm Connors 
reports that both girls are working full time. 
Nancy Cordiner Judge sent a wonderful 
photo of the 21children and grandchildren 
all gathered together. It has been an 
enjoyable journey seeing the kids become 
adults and many of them have enjoyed 
their summers on Moose Pond. Elaine 
Buerkens Rains likes being an elf during 
the holidays. She delivers packages to every 
family she has been involved with through 
her work  the past nine years. She reaches 
out to the elderly about fraud, exploitation 
and mediation; also with families, especially 
child abuse cases. Sally Barnes Sonne is 
pleased that her muscle memory still allows 
her to enjoy an annual ski trip to Taos New 
Mexico with good friends. She and her 
husband, Chris, enjoyed a hiking/walking/
eating trip to the Kenai Peninsula in Alaska 
and shipped home pounds of salmon. In 
summers at their Adirondack retreat, they 
entertain children and grandchildren. 

Jean Gentry McMullan and Andy moved 
to Jenkins Beach, Florida in January to be 
close to their oldest, Kathy McMullan 
Kopani. They are in independent quarters 
in Kathy’s home. Jean reports she misses the 
ocean front condo in Vero Beach, but loves 
being near her daughter. Two grandchildren 
married after camp last summer so those 
were happy occasions for family gatherings. 
The McMullans reveled in the joy. Skip 
Gentry sends greetings from Maine where 
she now lives near her daughter Carole.  

Sonne Grandchildren

Phil Cobb

Robin Morsman Geis sends greetings 
from Longboat Key on the west coast of 
Florida.  Diane Smith (Erler) has retired 
from her pre-school that she started in 
1980. She still lives in Cape Elizabeth Maine 
and loves having two grandchildren, Mazy 
age 6 and Samantha, four months. Anne 
Kidd Hutchison sends greetings from 
California.  Chloe King and her partner 
Mary Lou enjoyed two weeks in Egypt last 
November and Chloe said, “sixth grade 
Ancient History came to life.”   Besides 
travel, Chloe enjoys her hobbies of music 
and golf. Suzanne Will Harrington 
reports that her grandson returns to 
Winona for his 4th summer. Harriet 
“Hat” Henderson Tewkesbury has 
enjoyed reconnecting with Carol Wiggins 
Kamm and Connie “Peanuts” Brown,  
thanks to Wyonegonic and email. They 
have recalled many happy memories. Carol 
sends greetings from Richmond, Virginia. 
Nancy Davis Libby says when she wants 
some peace and quiet she places herself by 
the lakeside at camp or Wyonegonic Pine 
Grove. Nancy also volunteers at nearby 
Camp Sunshine for children with long term 
illnesses. Martha Sculler reports the passing 
of her Mom, Rebecca Wiggin Preston, 
our longest living alum (we think) who 
passed at age 107. She truly cherished her 
memories of camp and spoke of them often 
in her waning years.

Mary Trafton Simonds looks well and 
enjoys keeping up with family news. A broken 
hip slowed her down in May and she was 
unable to attend Sally Traftons Memorial 
Service. Carol enjoyed lunch with Mary last 
Fall. Louise Zellar Curley who passed 
away in January told her family  “I spent 
some of the happiest times of my childhood 
and have very special memories of summers 
at Wyonegonic.” Teddy Rupp met camp 
friend Sandy Farrell in North Conway, 
New Hampshire for Thanksgiving. They will 
return to Family Camp this summer. Ellie 
Jacobs Garrett  has moved to Elk Rapids, 
Michigan. They spend some of the year near 
their daughter and grandchildren in St. Louis 
Missouri. Carlton Smith has retired from 
teaching in Vermont and has enjoyed more 
local theater opportunities and travels. One 
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of the highlights was joining 
her daughter Aislinn by 
scaling Mt Katahidin, the 
end of the Appalachian Trail 
adventure. She returns to 
direct Wyonegonic Family 
Camp for the 15th year. 
Katie Jacobs Eyre reports 
a trip to the Galapagoes 
with her husband; one son 
graduating from Med School; 
one son married in May and continuing in 
his speciality of urology; and the oldest 
son, enjoying two toddlers. They pulled all 
generations together for her Mom’s 94th 
birthday.  Mary Hobler Hyson  manages 
to get to Bridgton Maine in August and the 
Fryeburg Fair in October. She volunteers in 
schools, senior centers and enjoyed  being 
in a local theater production. 

Lee Louttit Tauck gathered three 
generations of family on the ski slopes of 
Alta, Utah where octogenarians ski free. 
There are many Wyonegonic campers/alums 
in the photo.

Katy Angstadt Rahe and her husband 
enjoyed a walking/hiking trip to Machu 
Picchu. They also raised money and walked 
in the annual Avon Breast Cancer  fundraiser. 
Margie Acton Pool looks for any exercise 
available - walking, golf, and keeping up with 
grandsons. Joanie Goodhew St Clair hopes 
to get to Maine this summer as husband 
Bill’s health is stabilizing. Linda Bail and 
her husband split their time between their 
permanent home in New Hope, Pennsylvannia 
and Freeport, Maine where they have built a 
retirement home and spend summers. She 
has had a successful art year with shows 
in Pennsylvannia, New Jersey, Maine and 
Florida.  Interspersed between Maine and Mary Hobler Hyson & family

Family of Sue Hyman Besharov 

Lee Louttit Tauck & family

Pennsylvannia, were special 
celebrations for milestone 
birthday and a son’s wedding. 

Lee Longsdale Schaffer 
writes from Atlanta, “good 
luck for a wonderful summer 
in those glorious woods. 
A breath of the Wyo piney 
woods would be a tonic right 
now, and a welcome change 

from our heavy, pollen-laden southern 
air.”  Sue Hyman Besharov reports four 
grandchildren in four years. Three are future 
Wyo campers. She and her daughter Eleanor 
have started to teach Tess Wyo songs. 

1930
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Sara Judge McCalpin commutes to New 
York City for her job at the China Institute 
and heads to China at least twice a year. Sara 
has two college age sons and daughter, Haley, 
who has enjoyed several summers at Wyo. 
Ginny Geyer came to the Fryeburg Fair last 
Fall and then stopped and took Ora Brine 
out for dinner. Ginny has a new Springer 
Spaniel and has named the pup MS. WYO. 

Anne Judge Favalaro continues her 
work at assisting families in the grieving 
process when a family member has passed. 
Her daughter Carey, who is a Middlebury 
College student in Vermont, has been a 
Wyonegonic counselor the past two 
summers. The Favalaros have moved 
to Concord Massachussets. Virginia 
Snodgrass finished her PHD in Educational 
Policy and now lives in Houston, Texas. 
She lives 15 minutes away from her 
younger sister, Helen, who is teaching 
biology at a Charter School in Houston. 
Helen is recently engaged to her Stanford 
boyfriend of four years. Annie Snodgrass 
traveled to Europe last summer and is near 
completing her advanced degree at the Tuck 
School at Dartmouth. Pam McGinley 
Quackenbush loved watching the camp 
video and says it reminded her of all the 
good camping summers she and her sisters 
had at Wyo. Pam has also had her three girls 
attend. She is a Senior Vice President for 
Morgan-Stanley. 

Sue Hubbard Ramsay visited Maine to 
see her daughter, Elizabeth Ramsay, who 
has taken a job at Fryeburg Academy. Jamie 
Gaudion, who lives in Maine, hopes to ski 
Pleasant Mountain. Pat Hettinger Klever, 
in her position with Lifewater International, 
worked with partners in Cambodia, Laos, 
Thailand, Ethiopia and Uganda. We were 

Ms. Wyo

Mary Ellen Daniels McCormick , “Mellen” splits her months 
between her Wisconsin home and Monterey California. She 
and her husband Mike celebrated their 50th anniversary in 
Puerto Rico with their children and 6 grands.
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Rebecca Wiggin Preston	 March 2011  (107 and 8 Months)
Patricia Wilkinson McIntosh 	 May 2011
Elizabeth Hills Patrick 	 Summer 2011
Rosa Henderson Murray 	 Fall 2011
Louise”Lovey” Zeller Curley 	 January 2012
Phil Cobb 	 March 2012

Passings

Ten years of Wyo camping in the 50’s played an integral part of my growing up! Aside from all 
the fun, I learned so many skills - people skills (i.e. relating and being a good freind) as well as 
athletic and life sport skills. Remember how we learned not just to do an activity but to think 
about the safety aspects as well. I remember floating for at least a half an hour in beautiful 
Moose Pond looking at the sky as if I were staring into the embers of a fire and my thoughts 
drifted to inspirational dreams. Also, I remember hitting the tennis ball over the net at least 250 
times in a game of cooperation with a friend.  

I have  “found” many of my Wyo friends recently and am beginning to relive some marvelous 
memories with them. I have been in touch with Dora Apted Grover,  Barbara Bowen Oberg and 
Sally Barnes Sonne who we visited last year. 

Sadly, or for the best, who is to say, my daughter was unable to benefit from the Wyo experience 
because we lived on an inland lake in Wisconsin and for a month in the summer on the South 
Shore of Lake Superior. Our family lived their own camp-like life. For 3-4 summers she went to 
the same YMCA Camp (Manitowish) that Carol Sudduth attended when she lived in WIsconsin. 
This camp is heavily into back packing and canoe trips that involve portaging between lakes. 

Now...60 years later our Granddaughter Kiona McCormick will be a camper at Wyonegonic 
Senior Camp.  She is coming all the way from Los Angeles! I am counting on the fact that there 
are not too many changes from the experience I received 60 years ago and can’t wait to share 
the wonderful tales of her friendships made, songs learned and sporting skills attempted.

Friendships Made, Songs Learned, 
Dreams Dreamed      by Mellon Daniels McCormick    

1932The McCormick grandchildren

For Wyo DVD, Brochure - email info@wyonegonic.com



pleased she and her husband joined the 
Sudduths and Kearns families for the 
Thanksgiving holidays in New England from 
their California home. Kathy Hulbert 
Woolgar and family continue to explore 
the far corners of Scotland. This is the 6th 
year they have lived in this beautiful country. 
They also make annual treks to Maine to 
visit grandparents in Bridgton. 

Emily Sharp Feary is excited that her 
daughter Ashley is coming to camp. We visited 
the family at their home in the Baltimore 
area. Liz Tauck Walters visited camp with 
her three young daughters last summer. Her 
oldest, Claire, is signed up for camp and there 
will be cousins joining her. The Walters live on 
Bainbridge Island in Washington State.  Diane 
Smith Mealo and her daughter, Olivia, came 
by for buffet lunch last summer. Her parents 
reside in Lovell Maine so she tries to come 
up for a visit several times a year from their 
Florida home. 

Martine Conley Twito came to the 
Seattle Reunion with her two children. 
They have enjoyed some family camping 
this past year including outings in Mount 
Rainier National Park. Pam Bucknam 

Hale has her hands full, but a smile on her 
face with two young boys. Johanne Holt 
McIvor helped in the camp office the month 
of June. She has also worked with software 
that writes music and has done some 
valuable prep work for the Wyonegonic 
Song Book. Thank you, Johanne. Elizabeth 
Connors works in the music school 
at George Mason University. Heather 
Macomber Beaupartant is stationed at 
the North Pole in Alaska. Her deployment 
to Afghanistan was cancelled and she is busy 
with her two young boys and reporting to 
the hospital for work. Her parents, Betsy 
Jones Macomber, enjoyed a grandparent 
fix and two weeks of adventure in Alaska. 
Joanne McGovern Allen has a Junior 
camper starting this summer. “Govey” for 
short, will join her Cagganello cousins.Kelly 
McGovern Cagganello works in the 
Winona Office during the summer season. 
She will have 6 children in camp. 

Kim Keith Worthington and her husband 
enjoy Wyonegonic Family Camp with their 
two sons. Teresa Palacios Hubsch is 
working in Pittsburg, Pennsylvannia. Her 
daughter, Isa, has spent many summers at 
Wyonegonic. Ann Phelps Jacobs who lives 
in Weston, Massachussets has two teenage 
sons. They make an occasional visit to their 
Moose Pond vacation home. Anne and her 
Dad are playing Father/Daughter national 
competitive tennis and doing extremely 
well.  Greetings from the Scalzi twins. Mell 
is living in Brooklyn, New York and Jessica 
remains in New Hampshire after going to 
school at UNH.  Beth Lubrano Dwyer and 

her family skied Shawnee Peak on Pleasant 
Mountain during the New Years Holiday. 
Sarah Day Bankowski has three girls and 
works at the Boulder Community Hospital 
as a Nurse Practitioner. She is also training 
and participating in triathlons. Lisa Love 
says that her daughter, Emma Marks, is 
taking a gap year in Spain as an au pair. Emma 
will attend Clark University in the fall. Jenny 
Shultz Schad will be on the Senior Staff 
directing the waterfront and assisting Katie 
Brown as Head Counselor.

David and Becky Long Sudduth 
welcomed Bella, a Swiss Bernese Mountain 
dog into the family.   Bella is tipping the 
scale at 100 pounds - already. They live 
in Breckenridge, Colorado with views of 
two 14,000 footers right out the bedroom 
window.  

A group of CITs from the early ninties 
gathered in Boston. Allison Glasmann 
Reiner writes “There were six of us that 
gathered in Boston. We even wore green and 
white. We look forward to gathering with a 
larger group this summer in Maine. It was 
such fun to catch up with dear camp friends.”  
Those attending: Lisa Brecht Bride, Nola 
Reidell Kopher, Mary Murphy, Alison 
Glasmann Reiner, Emily Rossiter, Ori 
Strom Helms. 

Emily with her family

Martine, Max and Cecilia

The Cagganello children

Ellia, Bella & Lucas Sudduth

 CIT Gathering

1970 ...The Sudduth Years

Find Us on Facebook



Edie Sonne Hall brought her three 
children to the Seattle Reunion - Barti, Noli, 
and Alder. Edie is able to bring the gang 
East each year to visit her three married 
brothers and her parents, the Sonnes. Darcy 
Harwood lives in Portland Oregon and 
will try to bring 6 yr old daughter Riley to 
Maine for a visit next summer.  Jacqueline 
Bush and Zak Dutton live in Wochester 
Massachussets with their two active boys. 
Jen Blakeman Terry and her family send 
greetings from Idaho.They enjoy camping as 
a family. Jen has returned to the classroom 
on a part time basis and is teaching science 
at a new charter school in Boise.  Her son 
and daughter enjoy Montessori School.

Olivia Eyben Fontaine send greetings 
from Belgium. Her children are 10 and 
13.  Liza Trafton is working in New York 
City. She was among dozens of Traftons 
gathered at Bates College to honor the 
life of her aunt Sally Trafton. It was a 
wonderful celebration for decades of family 
who attended Wyonegonic and Winona 
extending over three generations. Becky 
Trafton is living in Washington DC. Her 
daughter Frannie is engaged. Frannie 
Trafton Barnes also lives in DC with 
her two daughters Grier and Ella. Barb 
Trafton lives in Washington state on 
Bainbridge Island. Her two children are 
in college on the East Coast. Hannah 
Edmunds was at the family celebration 
with her three children; and sister Leah 
was there with her family.  

Anne Benveniste works for an ad agency in 
London; Ellen Benveniste works for New 
York Magazine. John and Gretch Adsit 
escape the Vermont winters for a spurt in 
North Carolina to be outdoors, hike, fish, 
hunt and visit. Barb Callaghan Strenk 
reports they are bracing for next year 

when they will have three kids in college. 
Each have jobs now to help with projected 
costs. Barb is teaching swimming daily in 
California and reports that all 6 Callaghan 
siblings remain very close. Their Dad Jim, 
passed away last year. 

Kathy Callaghan Rex finds keeping up 
with the boys sports and activities a full 
time job. They also are very involved with a 
business and coaching in Colorado Springs, 
Colorado. 

Marie Meany Drury came to the Atlanta 
Reunion held at Bruce McDonald’s house. 
She hopes to make a stop on Moose Pond 
with her two boys, Noah and Carsten. 
Barbara McDonald is happy to have her 
granddaughter, Brook, enjoying Wyonegonic. 
The McDonalds spent two weeks in Maine 
on Lake Mooselookmeguntic. Some of you 
alums willl remember canoe trips to that 
area and camping on Students Island. Barb 
also attended the Atlanta Reunion. Barb 
reports that daughter, Susan, is now raising 
her family in Austin, Texas; Janet remains 
in South Carolina. Val Turtle who lives in 
Amherst, Masschussets recently worked on 
a committee with Jean Condon and Betsy 
Jones Macomber at UVM to recognize 
female athletes who participated before 
Title IX, forty years ago. The event occurred 
in October. Jody Ruhle Barnard visited 
camp as her two daughters, Jane and Anne, 

were on staff. Emily Evans Maclaury and 
family attended Family Camp. They reside in 
Minnesota with their two young children. 
Emily is a nurse. Roger and Becky 
Parsons are on Cape Cod where Becky 
cares for her Mom who is now 90. The 
Parsons have three married sons and three 
grandchildren. Sue Elderidge Jakiela has 
two boys in college. Hurricane Irene and 
subsequent flooding challenged them in 
their Pennsylvania home last August.

Busy Burr-Kirven is filling her fifty years 
of living on the move by full time work 
and keeping up with two teenage boys. She 
claims the Tetons and Yellowstone were still 
as remote as ever and best of all, “out of cell 
phone range.” Marsha Hahn Wackerly 
loves her new life in Wyoming where she 
volunteers at the Teton Literacy Center and 
the National Museum of Wildlife Art. She 
makes solo trips back to the Midwest to 
catch up with her children Kevin, Ellen and 
friends. Barb Koontz Hollis and Jeff spent 
two weeks in Florida over the holidays 
and visited with their four grandchildren. 
Barb is doing part time work at Pearson 
Education but slips away for occasional 
Florida golf games. In the summer, they 
come to Denmark, Maine to enjoy familiar 
territory near camp, some boating and 
visiting grandchildren, all of whom are in 
camp. Sue Parr-Jocher is a social worker 
and lives with her family in South Portland, 
Maine. She finds time to exercise and 
support the interest of her two daughters 
who are involved in music, dance, school 
and raising a new puppy.  

Juliette Smith Aston’s twins, Ali and 
Augusta write they will miss camp this 
summer. Her three children have spent 
summers on Moose Pond in recent 
years. Courtnay Smith Perevalova, 

Olivia with her family

Barb Strenk with husband, Russ

Kathy with her boys and husband, Steve

Ali, Augusta and Owen Aston
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Juliette’s sister who lives in Moscow, Russia  
has a daughter Sophie who will return 
for her 8th summer.  Courtnay and her 
husband have built a summer home on 
the coast of Maine in Rockport next to 
her retired parents. Debbie Atwood is 
a “grandmother in waiting” for son Ryan. 
Later in March, she will be mother-of-the-
bride for Abbey in Boston. She and Bill lead 
active lives in Northern Virginia.

Meg McTurk Lemieux hopes to return 
to camp some day with her three children. 
Hilary Barhydt and her husband look 
forward to returning for Family Camp. John 
and Jody Schlachter moved to Colleyville, 
Texas. Their two children will be campers 
at Winona and Wyonegonic this summer.

Kelley Hardon is enjoying college life on the 
Colgate Campus. Her Mom Claire Kelley was 
a counselor 30 years ago. Kelley joined staff 
friends in NYC for dinner out at an Irish Pub 
with the Sudduths after the January Reunion at 
the Yale Club. There were 12 of us around the 
table. Lindsay Twiss and Larry Muir will be 
returning to Wyonegonic. They caught up with 
Andrew Humphreys and Mairi Stobbart 
in New Zealand.  Andrew was the guide for a 
canyon tour and adventure. He has just been 
accepted to George Williams College masters 
program to begin in the Fall. 

Kat Connors writes, “I always get very 
nostalgic when I see Facebook posts on 
either the Wyo page or from campers/
counselors. My hope is to get up and visit 
this summer!” Kat is contracted to train 
with her theater company. Eva Maxson 
writes from Brussels, “I don’t think I’ve ever 
missed a place as much as I now miss camp. 
When I turn on my computer, pictures from 
my two years at camp pop up and make me 
think of my camp friends and all the people 
I have met at Wyo.” Maggie Brenner is 
teaching and plans to head to California in a 
couple of months. She joined us for the staff 
dinner after the New York City Reunion. 
Kaitlin Cochrane is heading to South Korea 
to teach English for a year. She is already missing 
the idea of camp.

Anne Kearns Fields supervises the 
Wyonegonic Health Center. She is a school 
nurse and doing masters work in Public 
Health. Two of her grown children are at 
the University of Richmond in Virginia. Sara 
Fields will return as a Wyo staff member; 
Megan Fields, the oldest, has graduated 
from Duke and is doing research at the 
University of Delaware. Megan has just 
been accepted into graduate work at Penn 
State College. The Fields family and Gracie 
(beloved poodle) have kindly hosted the 

Winona/Wyonegonic Reunion at their 
home in Chatham, New Jersey for several 
years. Stephanie Farnham Puchalski 
and Joe welcomed son Noah into their life 
in January, Grace Dwyer is studying hard 
at college; her sister, Meagan Dwyer is 
teaching skiing at Sunday River Ski Area in 
Bethel, Maine. Lindsay and Greg Luetje 
are still in the Bethel Maine area, remodeling 
an old farmhouse, minding many dogs, 
managing ski rentals at Sunday River and 
teaching school. Louise Jenkinson will 
be returning as a trip leader. This winter, 
she caught up with Danny Molnar, Nicky 
Barton and Jenny Edmondson on the 
ski slopes of the French Alps. Courtney 
Whiting is also in London and Kristin 
Monaco is studying abroad in Wales. We 
hope all these UK “visitors” will come see 
Steve at the London Reunion on April 27th  

The Savlen Family will return to camp 
for Session 1 as Lynda is one of our nurses 
and Cori and Lyndsey are senior campers. 
They have skied Pleasant Mountain often this 
winter as they enjoy their vacation home 
in Naples, Maine. The Walls ski Pleasant 
Mountain as the family owns a vacation 
home in Harrison, Maine. 

Mary Kay and Mikaela look down on 
a frozen Moose Pond as they traverse 
down the slopes. Rory O’ Hollaren is 
counting the days until camp and has made 
her parents promise that she can come for 
7 weeks in 2013. Abby and Ellie Cobb 
enjoyed a family ski vacation in Montana 
during February vacation. Mom, Barbie 
Atwood Cobb is hosting a dinner for 
Wyo Unit Directors in late March. Lindsay 
McAuliffe is a freshman at Tabor Academy 
and especially loves singing in the school 
choir. She and her parents may attend the 
Olympics in London this summer. 

The Hardon Family

Mary Franes, Mikaela & Christian

The 21st  Century

Go Green!

Jody Schlachter & family



Caylee Conlin, Mom Darcy and family 
come to Harrison Maine on weekends to 
ski Shawnee Peak on Pleasant Mountain. 
During the school year, they are close to 
the beach in Scituate Massachussets. The 
Kourepenos sisters send greetings from 
New York City. Carey Favalaro, Jane 
Barnard and Abby Cook are in Chile 
volunteering in community service work 
for the semester. They enjoyed some hiking 
in Patagonia in January. Ceidleigh Bryce 
has spent the winter in Sweden with her 
family, including two brothers who came for 
the holidays. Ceidleigh came to 
Denmark, Maine to snow board 
for a week in March. She also 
took a snowshoe walk through 
camp with Barb Bemis.  Barb has 
hiked Mt Washington and Katahdin 
this winter with the University of 
Maine Outing Club. Adam Scully 
will return to Wyonegonic as a 
trip leader. He has been occupied 
at school with his studies in the 
UK.  Jill Gasperini is planning a summer 
trip to China. Her daughter, Taya, is living 
and teaching in Seattle. Both Jill and Taya 
welcomed new dogs into the family last Fall. 

Rachel Kelly - WIlliams and Matt are 
enjoying their first year of marriage in 
Denver, Colorado with dogs Kona and Bean.
Abby Burbank is liking her year-round 
position at Chewonki, directing their 
girls’ camp. She is still very involved in her 
world of lacrosse and is refereeing at the 
college level.  Andrea Harris will be at 
Wyonegonic the month of June helping 
with the training clinics. Her two children 
will be at camp for the 7 week season. 
Carolyn Findeisen is happy to report 
she has a teaching job in Lovell, Maine at 
the elementary school for the remainder of 

Caylee with brother Chet

the school year. Margaret LaNasa missed 
Wyo last summer and knows she will make 
an effort to return soon. Annie, Allie and 
Zoe Hale live for summer days on Moose 
Pond. The Hasseltine Family has moved to 
Minnesota. Elise is bringing her sister Julia 
to Junior Camp.

Liz Ramsay is resident life co-ordinator at 
Fryeburg Academy and has a new chocolate 
lab puppy named Murphy. The Dillon family 
now visits their Moose Pond grandparents 
in Naples Florida during the winter months. 
Jenn Perkins and Jim went to Montana in 
February and caught up with Barbie and 
Alex Cobb.  Jenn found the northwest 
temps a far cry from the heat in Alabama. 
Linda Perkins, visited good camp friends 
at New Years time in Boston, Massachusetts. 
She came to the Wyo staff lunch with 
Cordelia Orillac and Caitlin Parker.  
Cordelia is at Princeton and joined Carol 
and Steve at the Princeton Reunion. Caitlin 
is at Vanderbuilt. 

Claire Schreiber and Brem like living in 
Portland, Maine where she has a job with 
the YMCA and Brem is teaching. They are 
now training in the Portland swimming 
pool to take part in the Peak to Portland 
Race.  Last summer, they honeymooned and 
traveled to Colorado to enjoy  Rachel and 
Matt’s wedding in Breckenridge the week 
after their own ceremony in New York State.  

Sallie Hardy enjoyed a road trip south 
during March break and did some white 
water kayaking in Alabama.

Anne Barnard is in her first year of med 
school. Her sister Jane is in South America.  
Mom Jody Ruhl Barnard came up to see 
her two staff age girls.

Jen Bartlett teaches and coaches at 
Fryeburg Academy. Emma Scornavacchi 
and her parents hosted the Philadelphia 
Reunion, just off the Villanova Campus. The 
two generations of Wyo girls stir up a great 
deal of excitement and camp chatter in 
that household. Steffie Ordway traveled 
to New York City with her Mom, Laura, 
to attend camp reunions at the Yale Club, 

Greenwich and Princeton. First 
stop for Steffie was the American 
Girl store. Kirsten and Hannah 
Johnson liked the new Wyo website 
and send greetings from Ohio.  The 
Woodbury Family has a vacation 
home on Moose Pond.  Amy,  Mary, 
Lizzie, we have missed seeing you 
on the “pleasant” slopes this winter. 
Michelle Thibodeaux and her 

family traveled to Yellowstone and the Teton 
National Parks appreciating the natural 
wonders and abundance of wildlife.  

Yoda, Wyo’s favorite pony, found a nice 
winter home with his friend Indy. They are 
staying with Wyonegonic Riding Director, 

Anne & Jane with mom, Jody

Claire Schreiber & Winona Bat with Wyo friends

Yoda & Indy

The 21st  Century

Alan and Michele Ordway
35 Winona Road, Bridgton ME 04009   •  207-647-3721 / information@winonacamps.com / www.winonacamps.com

To contact our brother camp



Ryan Fowler and her family in Sweden 
Maine. We are pleased that this family will be 
returning. Greetings from Texas and the three 
Brabham campers:  Megan, Hannah and 
Abby.  Their Dillon grandparents took them 
on a memorable trip to Hawaii last winter. 
Mary Hentz graduated from Middlebury 
College; Molly Hentz enjoyed a semester in 
Barcelona; and Maeve Hentz is happy that 
she can extend to 7 weeks at Wyonegonic 
this summer. Emily Hancock writes that 
Wyonegonic was the perfect introduction to 
America last summer. She is at the Australia 
Equine Behavior Center in Melbourne, Victoria. 
She misses the horses but hopes to return in 
2013, University dates pending. Emma Beck 
is a senior at Colby College in Waterville 
Maine, majoring in geology.Sarah Rebick is 
training for the next race and working at a 
running store. She hopes to find a teaching job 
in the Boulder Colorado area where she owns 
a house and likes being close to the mountains. 
She has run into Wyo friend Gretchen 
LeBoutillier who is also living and working 
in Boulder. Claire O’Connell brought the 
twins, Patrick and Preston, to Shawnee 
Peak for their first ski lessons on Pleasant 
Mountain during February Vacation. 

Hollis and India Cutler opened the 
doors of their McLean, Virginia home for the 
Washington DC Reunion. Grateful thanks to 
the Cutler Family. After camp last summer, 
they vacationed in New Hampshire and 
paddled a green Old Town canoe sporting 
their well groomed canoe strokes. Whit 
Ryan  reports that Charlie will be going to 
boarding school next year.  Maggie is a true 
enthusiastic Wyo camper. Whit is healing 
from a slip on the ice and sports a few pins 
and screws in a broken arm.

Rebecca Rashkoff visited Maret Smith-
Miller in New York City last October. 
Also visiting were Willa Schwarz and 
Haley.  Sarah Fauver graduated from 

Holderness and is now an apprentice at 
the UVM Morgan Horse Farm in Vermont. 
After this year-long program, she heads for 
vet school at the University of Vermont. 
Sarah Mack Christian and her husband, 
Tim, live close to camp near the Maine/New 
Hampshire border. Spencer Ordway and 
his family moved to Gorham, Maine so Mom 
and Dad could split the commute time to 
their respective jobs. Alexis Ordway has 
been in the Sunday River Ski Competition 
Program for racing. She also participates 
in gymnastics, dance and karate. Her sister 
Julia will join her in Junior Camp. 

Kate McElhiney is at Colby College.   Ellie 
Lucas enjoyed nordic team activity on her 
high school team in Vermont.  Pam and 
Joel Bruning are on the hunt for their 
Siamese cat, Sammy who escaped out the 
window one of those warm balmy spring 
days.

SJ Watts wishes she could return to Wyo 
someday but has a career working as a 
fashion buyer in the UK. Taylor Dyon 
graduated with a degree in technical theatre 
and neuroscience. She is currently working 
in Halifix Nova Scotia as a scenery painter 
at Neptune Theatre. Juan Carlos Flores 
is working as a hotel Butler/Concierge and 
is applying for a job on a cruise ship as his 
next adventure. Ian Sharp is a teaching 
assistant at a primary school and also 
keeping busy by coaching a girls soccer team. 
He keeps in touch with other former Wyo 
uncles James Austin and Pear Holmberg. 
Lynsey Leonard has secured a counseling 
placement for University that will continue 
through summer 2012. She will miss Wyo and 
the ponies! Sarah Weidmann is teaching 

at a primary school in Germany for an 18 
month trial period. She hopes to be hired 
full time. Lucy Willis lives near Bathurst 
in Australia and sees Simone Carroll 
and her husband almost weekly. Louise 
Nixon is working at a private boarding 
school as a graduate assistant in the UK. 
She is looking after girls and loving it. Paige 
Powell completed an internship at Bromley 
Mountain and will be graduating this spring. 
She is looking for work in the PR/marketing 
field.  Kea Trevett has been doing some 
off-off Broadway acting projects and living 
in New York City with her cousin  Andi 
Giddings is living in Portland and applying 
for jobs in the farming/farm based education/
community gardening field. Avery Forbes. 
is working in NY after completing the 
Appalachian Trail this past summer.

Amy Yorke Bosley had a nice visit in 
DC with Ash Palfreyman Doig and her 
husband while they were traveling in the 
US. Amy lives in Virginia with her husband, 
Larry. “After that we came home and skyped 
Matt and Tasha Rosener in Japan. It was nice 
having a mini Wyo reunion with Americans 
in Japan, a Brit in the US and Australians in 
the US!” Jax Tennent is happy and busy 
in South Africa. She recently turned 30 and 
got engaged! Congrats Jax! Nicole Panico 
writes “After graduating from Amherst, I 
moved to São Paulo, Brazil, and am working 
with my dad in his real estate investment/
development business. If any Wyo alums are 
ever in Brazil, look me up and come visit!”  
Laura Ferguson is finishing up her Master 
of Teaching at the University of Sydney 
and also working at a boarding school. 

The Cutler children canoeing in NH

Alexis and Julia with Mom

Appalachian Trail Hikers
Liz Staley,  Aislinn Smith, & Avery Forbes

The 21st  Century
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Keep Those Candles Burning Through the Year

She missed Wyo every day – especially 
around evening circle time. Nikki Haden 
looks forward to co-leading the CITs with 
Cathy Starling.  Cathy resides in Australia. 
Nikki lives in New Zealand. They will work 
with 16 CITs through their summer of 
leadership development.  Included in the 
program will be a 10 day wilderness trip. 
Katie Goldener Brown and Mill, Miles 
and Kekoa send greetings from the beaches 
of Hawaii. “Still love the place . . . “ as Mill 
continues his involvement  with the Army 
as a psychiatrist. Molly and Caroline The Bucknam family

Bucknam send greetings from Texas and 
look forward to their return to Maine.

	 The first glimpse of the sign that says, “Wyonegonic” at the top of the driveway each 
summer is a special sight.  In my family, it’s also an event.  My dad will stop the car for a 
second to take a picture and send it to the rest of the family (“We made it!”), and my mom 
will begin to sing, “W-Y-O-N-E-G-O-N-I-C, Boom!” very loudly and with much enthusiasm.  
Seeing that sign every year brings feelings of anticipation, excitement, and pure bliss.  I’m 
getting butterflies just thinking about it!  We pull in amidst a sea of cars and girls wearing 
the familiar forest green and white, craning our necks to discover our next instructions.  
That moment seems so far away when we’re caught up in the mania of the school year, but 
that moment is always there.
	 By that first night, when we’ve all located our cabins, made our beds, screamed hellos, 
hugged every person possible, and we’re settled into dinner at the Cobb, it already feels like 
we’ve been here forever.  By the end of the first week, we’re in full camp mode.  It doesn’t 
feel weird to strap on a headlamp or slip into Crocs. Words like, “Kiyi,” “Wiggie” and “EP” 
are part of everyday conversation.  But the summer slips by quickly, and no amount of 
giggling photographs or evening circle songs can stop that.  Before we know it, the Wishing 
Girl is being chosen, the last regattas of the season are being sailed, people are being gifted 
Wiggie Chairs, and then it’s Candlenight.  How did this happen?  Weren’t we just meeting 
our counselor and racing to get the bed with the shelves?  Weren’t we just signing up for 
the first week of activities and selecting our Leaders?  And then we’re gone.  We’re back to 
the hustle and bustle of the real world, we’re checking our Facebooks to see if anyone has 
put up new camp pictures, and “Kiyi!” is once again a curious word. It’s tough to be thrown 
back into a world of clothing in more colors than forest green and white, and we all agree 
that “re-entry” is difficult, but it doesn’t necessarily mean camp is over.  
	 In the words of the Inty wishing song, “Parting is sweet sorrow, but there will be tomorrow, so keep those candles burning through the year.”  
I’ve come to realize that Wyonegonic isn’t just a place.  It’s a spirit that stays alive in all of us throughout the winter months, whether 
we realize it or not.  Wyonegonic has taught me lessons that school can’t teach, that no amount of homework or tests can drill into my 
head.  Wyonegonic has taught me how to love harder, how to appreciate the little things in life, how to feel confident with myself always, 
how to step way out of my comfort zone, and most importantly, Wyonegonic has given me some of the best friends in the world.  The 
lessons and memories that we get from camp every summer stay with us our entire lives, regardless of where we are – we just need 
to remember to keep those candles burning.  
	 So whether you’re all revved up to return to Denmark, Maine this summer or your years of Wyonegonic are past, take a moment 
today to think of camp memories.  Pick up the phone or write a letter to a camp friend.  Sing a happy evening circle song as you work.  
Tell someone a funny camp story and spread the laughs.  Introduce a little girl to the magic of Wyonegonic.  Whatever it is that you 
may do, keep the Wyo Spirit inside and it will feel like you never left.  Remember, “May cares all forsake you, and blessings overtake you, ‘til 
we return ‘neath smiling skies of blue, Wyonegonic’s waiting here for you.”  And that is the truth – the spirit and magic of Wyonegonic will 
be there for you always.     
	

The 21st  Century

by Emma Scornavacchi - 9th Grade Camper



Rebecca Cannon 
to Emmanuel Doessant

April 2011

Kate Trafton to Kellie July 
July 2011

* Claire Schreiber to Brem Stoner
July 6, 2011

Rachel Kelly to Matthew Williams
July 23, 2011

Heather Owen to Ryan Owen
September 11, 2011

Hannah Brett to Richard Porter 
February 25, 2012

Hannah Cannom to Aaron Moore

* Sarah Kelsey to Ben Ricketts

Abbey Atwood to Ryan Esposto

Marriages

Summer Romances  Sometimes Bloom

Hannah Brett & Richard Porter

Claire Schreiber, Senior Program 
Director & Brem Stoner, 

Winona CIT Director

Ben Ricketts, trip leader 
& Sarah Kelsey, 
Senior Counselor

Steve Sudduth, Ellie and Abby Cobb, Susie Sudduth Hammond, Carol Schumpert Sudduth, 
Barbie Atwood Cobb, Claire Schreiber Stoner, Katie Goldener Brown, Brem Stoner, Bride Abbey Atwood, Groom Ryan Esposto

* Couples who met on Moose Pond and eventually took their vows 
to live “happily ever after.”

Sarah Mack Christian, Liz Lindgren, 
Rachel Kelly Williams, Tasha Rosener Friedell, 

Claire Schreiber Stoner



Counselors/Staff Expected for Summer 2012

We are still hir ing counselors 21 and over. Please have qualified candidates contact
whit@wyonegonic .com (Whit Ryan) or susie@wyonegonic .com (Susie Sudduth Hammond).

(as of April 1)

We are hiring one more RN 
to join our team of 5 nurses. 

The opening is for mid-July to 
mid-August. 

Qualified candidates are 
welcome with children.

Harriet Allman-Carter Berkeley UK
Kristy Avis San Diego CA	
Katie Brown Kaneohe HI	
Ceidleigh Bryce Kingscote	 Australia
Kristina Burger Tallahasse	 FL	
Barbie Cobb Weston MA	
Helen Compton Briones CA	
Darcy Conlin Scituate MA	
Abigail Cook Andover MA	
Sara DeMatteo Scituate MA	
Joshua Enos Denmark ME	
Anne Fields Chatham NJ	
Sara Fields Chatham  NJ	
Ryan Fowler Sweden  ME	
Wallis Gaillard Exeter NH	
Olivia Gebelein Dedham MA	
Margaret Gibson	Madison	WI	
Jessica Gould Leicester UK
Karen Grey Fryeburg ME	
Molly Griffin McKenna Waterbury CT
Nicola Haden Auckland New Zealand
Susie Hammond Lexington MA	
Kelley Hardon Devon PA	
Sallie Hardy Norwell MA	
Andrea Harris Waitsfield VT	
Charlotte Hartwell Cleveland Hgts OH
Madeline Hopp-Storey 
   Huntington Woods MI
Taylor Hopp-Storey 
   Huntington Woods MI	
Halasz Ildiko Komoca Slovakia
Louise Jenkinson Buckinghamshire	 UK
Alison Johnston Buffalo NY	

Lauren Jones Colorado Springs CO	
Katarzyna Klosowska Gdynia Poland
Brooke Knight Tadley UK
Mary Learned Livermore Falls ME	
Steven Learned Colebrook NH	
Katherine McElhiney New York NY	
Katy McGilvray Gourock UK
Gwendolyn Mintz	 Las Cruces NM	
Larissa Muir Balclutha New Zealand
Cordelia	Orillac New York	NY	
Caitlin Parker Rockport MA	
Catharine Patterson Lansdale PA	
Magali Paz Maya 
   Mineral de la Reforma Mexico

Jenn Perkins Daleville AL	
Linda Perkins Daleville AL	
Barbara Petro Velky Meder Slovakia
Jacqueline Pierce	Dothan	 AL	
Paula Purcell Pembroke MA	
Elizabeth Ramsay	Raleigh NC	
Mark Ross Surrey Hills Australia
Whit Ryan Washington Depot CT	
Lynda Savlen Dracut MA	
Jennifer Schad Elkins NH	
Adam Scully Chipping Norton UK
Margot Simon Beverly Hills CA	
Amy Smith Stirling Scotland
Kimberley Smith	 Miranda	Australia
Catherine Starling Curtin	 Australia
Sara Stockwood	 Winchester MA	
Julia Stretton Burton on Trent UK
Carol Sudduth Denmark ME	
Samantha Sudduth Simsbury CT	
Steve Sudduth Denmark ME	
John Suh Hingham MA	
Inigo Taramona Alvaro 
   Obregon Mexico
Gyorgy Toth Eger	 Hungary
Lindsay Twiss Reading MA	
Pavla Umlaufova Zatec Czech Republic
Tunde Diana Varga Oroshaza Hungary
Virag Varga Cegled Hungary
Kelly Wallace Verona NJ	
Sarah Watts Bowdoin ME	
Charlotte Weiss New York	 NY	
Chris Wentworth	 Denmark ME	
Lukasz Zerkowski Sleza Poland

Wyonegnic
Moon



Campbell Leady 
to Annie Stout (in 2010)
Carter James Hammond 

to Susie Sudduth & Tom Hammond
Noah Pulchaski 

to Stephanie Farnham & Joe Pulchaski
Francis Rangel 

to Virginia Snodgrass & Louis Rangel
Aly Laurans 

to Eleanor Besharov & Chad Laurans
Ruby Glick 

to Leah Edmunds & Simon Glick
Mason Hobbs 

to Shantrel Lindorff & Mick Hobbs
Colin Gallagher 

to Michele Bush & Matt Gallagher
Son

to Diana McCalpine

Twins: 
Madeline Bridgewater and Amelia Frances

to  Rebecca Winder Tubbs & David

Births

Noah to Stephanie Farnham

Welcome to  the World

The Loon is not mailed to International Families but they can see a copy on l ine . 
Please advise your international fr iends to go to www.wyonegonic .com 

and touch the alumnae button and proceed as directed.

Ruby to Leah Edmunds

Mason to Shantral Lindorff

Susie Sudduth Hammond with Carter

We
Welcome

You



Best Turnouts  Ever for 
Camp Gatherings/Reunions in 2012

Warm Wyonegonic Hospitality

Huge Wyo Thanks to the following Families 
who hosted Gatherings for Wyonegonic/Winona in their homes:

Jill Gasperini and Gerard– Staff lunch
Carrie Rymer Elliott and Glenn– Barrington RI
Anne Kearns Fields and Jack – Chatham NJ

Anne Elise Matthews and Greg – Princeton NJ
Nikki Dresser and Derek – Cape Elizabeth ME

Elizabeth Cutler and Hayden – McLean VA
Emily Sharp Fearey and Topher – Baltimore

Teresa Cannon Scornavacchi and Joe – Villanonva PA
Nina McDonald and Bruce – Atlanta, GA
Molly Gibbons and Ned – Menlo Park, CA

Debbie Bennett – Wellesley MA
Diana Clark and Simon – London UK

(April 27 – tell your friends)

Princeton, NJ

Wellesley, MA

Yale Club, NYC

Staff Dinner - NYC



There are two options for tax deductible giving.
OPTION #1:  Make your check payable to the AMERICAN CAMPING FOUNDATION. This endowment fund was started in memory of George 
N. Sudduth. All donations go toward building a principle. The interest and gains achieved each year will be awarded annually towards our goal for a racial 
and soci-economic diverse camp population.
OPTION #2: Make your check payable to the AMERICAN CAMP ASSOCIATION. This camp scholarship program was established in memory of 
past owners/directors. All donated monies are used annually to assist families who have qualified for financial assistance.
GIFTING OF SECURITIES is also possible. Contact Steve for procedures by calling 207-452-2051.
MATCHING GIFT FORMS should be sent to the camp address.
DEFFERRED GIVING is possible by designating Wyonegonic in your will.
.GIVING – A Mouse Click Away
It is easier than ever to make a contribution 
to our Campership Program.  Go to 
our website www.wyonegonic.com and 
click on the Giving Opportunities. Please 
download or fax the Wyonegonic office with 
your contribution for the endowment or 
campership fund.  Master Card and Visa are 
acceptable.  Please join your Wyonegonic 
friends in making camp possible for a more 
diverse group of children. 

Card number: _________________________________ Exp. Date: ______________Amount:____________________

Card billing address: _ _____________________________________________________ zip code ________________

Print name as it appears on card:____________________________________________________________________

Signature:_______________________________________________________ Date:_ _________________________

VISA and MASTERCARD 
are accepted means for 

contributions.

Second Century Circle
Betty Baxter Sternad

Centennial Circle
$10,000 - $19,999
Tim Murphy

Wiggie Circle
$5000 - $9999
Burch-Safford Foundation	
Edward & Marie Matthews Foundation	

Evening Circle
$1000 - $4999
Susan Kearns Alderman
  The Kearns Family Foundation
Susan Hyman Besharov
Cornelia T Brown
The Paula N & Fred W Drake Fund
Jack & Anne Kearns Fields
  The Kearns Family Foundation
Joan St Clair Goodhew
Edie Sonne Hall
  The Mulford Foundation
Bill & Carol Wiggins Kamm
Shirley Kearns
  The Kearns Family Foundation
Catherine Krupka

Friendship Circle
$500 - $999
Donald & Christine	Benson
Bill Carlos
Pam Bucknam Hale
Susie Hammond
Claire Kelley Hardon
Mother Of Eloise Harrington

Pfizer Corporation	
Hannah Palmer Snyder
Anna Pearce Treston
Sarah Hitchcock Twiss

Leadership Circle
$50 - $499
June Mcclintock Allison
Debbie & Bill Atwood
Linda Bail
Hilary Barhydt
Frances Trafton Barnes
Mary Fiske Beck
Lisa Schrader Bedell
Gordon & Sally Clark Brummer
Louisa Bullard
Paula Williams Butler
Dr & Mrs David Cannom
Patricia Wick Christias
Parents Of Taylor Davison
Amanda Kirkpatrick Dickerson
Mike Duffy
Margaret	Green Eaton
Pamela Eaton
Susan Trafton Edmunds
Katie Jacobs Eyre
Jill Borland Flynn
Bill & Barbara Findeisen
Avery Thompson Funkhouser
Robin Morsman Geis
Ginny Geyer
Marie Glanville
Dora Apted Grover
Cindy Haggas
Suzanne Will Harrington
Derry Healy Henderson
Jessica Ruggeri & Andy Hogue
Lisa Faley Howard
Anne Kidd Hutchison
Chloe King
Marjorie	 Mcclurg Klingeman

Jonathan & Nicola Levine
Janet Glendenning Loop
Susan Louis
Kelsey Lowe
Mother of Semina Mahmood
Dave & Peg Mason
Gregory & Anne Elise Matthews
Sara Judge Mccalpin
Barbara Mcdonald
Mary Ellen Daniels Mccormick
Diane White Mealo
Sarah Moore
Cynthia Gutmann Morgan
Gretchen	Siegfried Nymoen
Gail O’Day
Michael & Catherine Lindsey
   Olinski
Laura Ordway
Betty Parker
Georgia Johnson Pooley
Heather Prouty
Frances Plimpton Pugh
Peter & Vicki Rackliffe
Mary Macnutt Riis
Sally and James Tracy Russell
Susan Safford
Cherrisse	 Sayer
Willa Schwarz
Patricia Goodwin Sladden
Fred & Jerrie Smith
Jill Spiller
Donald & Virginia Squair
Parents Of Maya & Isabel Sternthal
Parents Of Annie Sullivan
Barbara Sullivan
Lee Louttit Tauck
Pat & Jim	Tedford
Harriet Henderson Tewkesbury
Jerry Morton Theron
Parents Of Eliza Thomas
Peter & Fran Trafton
Valerie Turtle

Laura Wallace
Elizabeth Tauck Walters
Amy Woodhouse
Anne Wallace Yates

Circles
$1-$49	
Mary Gilbert
Elizabeth	Yenchar Hausserman
Mike & Joyce Hettinger
Jennifer Huettner
Christine	Frank Krok
Joanne Leveque
Chris Holzhauer Mallon
Frances Kendall Moon
Mary Murphy
Kathleen	Callaghan Rex
Louise Zeller Curley

Capital Contributions
in Memory of 
Pamela Battey Mitchell
Laurie Mitchell
Jere Mitchell

Gifts  Rece ived in calendar year 2011



We are Grateful for your Gifts

Gifts in Memory
of Ron Hardy
Access Financial Services Inc
Kenneth or Jymie Anderson
Elizabeth & Ernest Ashcroft
Michael & Joann Aubin
Lionel & Joann Blatchley
Bourn Family
Mr Philip Bradley
Thomas & Claire Brandt
Russ & Carolyn Bremmer
LA Jr & EA Brown
Henry Brown III
Ms. Marcele E Carlson
Mr & Mrs William Clynes
Catherine Connett
Charles & Nancy Converse
John W & Katharine Minnihan Corbett
GR Jr & Margaret Crolick
Jo J Cunningham
James & Barbara Currey
Anne de la Mornadiere
Ms Elizabeth A DeLima
Jack & Claire Dempsey
Mr & Mrs William, Jr Doggett
Willard & Judith Dornfeld
Mr & Mrs Dennis Dykstra
Thodore & Judith Edin
Mrs Alan Emlen
Episcopal Home Mngmt Services
Dian & John Erdmann
Sidney E	 Evans
Mr & Mrs James Ewald
Forrest & Lisa Flint
WD & Sonja Flory
Mr & Mrs Larry Frank
Thomas & Rosemarie Mullin Friedman
Friends at Traditional Capital Bank
Craig & Katherine George
John or Mary Gould
Katharine D Hardy
Wayne & Dana Harmon
Jacqueline & Mark Hegman
Mr & Mrs James Hovland
Ms Marsha Doris Thompson Hunt
Dr. Julie & Mr Peter McDavitt Ingelfinger
Mr & Mrs J H Jennings
James W Johnston

Renner & Jane Johnston
Ms Sally Kamps
Robert & Jean Kennedy
Douglas & Anna Mae Lambert
Mr & Mrs. David Langer
Richard MD Larson
Lawrence & Mary Laukka
Mr & Mrs Robert Lindall
Richard & Juanita Luis
Ann Marx
Joyce McFarland
Becky McKenzie
Mr & Mrs David Michaelson
Mr & Mrs Thomas Moss
Ron Mugge
Elizabeth Munson
Fred & Barbara Myers Revocable Trust
Michael & Jananne Nelson
Leslie & Neil Nelson
Dr & Mrs Dennis Niewoehner
Kent & Susan Oachs
Mr & Mrs Jeffrey Ohe
David & Janet Olfe
Ted & Joan Petterson
Kathryn H Pluhar
Light Susan Ratchye Boyd
Michael & Beth Reed
Neal Barnes & Heidi Reuteler-Barnes 
Mr & Mrs Patric Rile
Mr & Mrs Philip Robertson
Nicholas Rogers
Haddon & Susan Salt
Mr & Mrs Stuart Savage
Everett or Karen  Schraan Trust
Katharine Schutt
Radonna Schwarz
Paul or Anne Scoggin
Ms Ann Scoggin
Judith M	 Semsch
Leonard & Jane Slade
Jacqueline Smith
Yvonne J Staubus
Mr & Mrs Robert L Stehlik
Henry & Virginia Stewart
Kathryn Suminsby
Lisa G Taylor
Joseph Techar
Mr & Mrs Larry Teien
James & Cheryl Ullyot

Mr & Mrs Edward Vaurio
Joanna S Virden
Charles Weymouth
Henry & Virginia Willegalle
Mr. Roland Winters
Ms Marjorie I Wunder
Mark & Karen Young
Mr & Mrs Charles Zoll

Gifts in Kind
Allison Beattie
Emily & Olivia Benson
Katie Brophy
Cate & Emma Brown
Caroline & Molly Bucknam
Carey Family
Audrey & Miranda Coombe
Family Dann
Taylor Davison
Samantha DeRing
Zoe Dickerson
Sarah Fauver
Karen Fedora
Angela Fields
Gerard & Jill Gasperini
Elizabeth George
Ally Gibbons
Cat Glidden
Katie Goodman
Ali Harris
Anna Hirschorn
Amy Fox Kubacki
Nancy Davis Libby
Mimi & Haley Matthews
Johanne McIvor
Maggie & Carrie Owens
Sofia Perevalova
Marie Ralff
Gilly Rice
Annie Sedoric
Elinor Simek
Haley Singer
Maret Smith-Miller
Ginny Swanson
Fran & Peter Trafton
Sarah Hitchcock & Jeffrey Twiss
Maddie L	.Woods

15 Campers Received Financial Assistance



Junior & Intermediate 
Campers  
Julia Abate Montclair NJ 
Emiliana Arriaga Caracas Venezuela
Madeline Barnett Upper Montclair NJ
Lily Bartlett Natucket MA
Maria Basagoiti Mexico City Mexico
Lilo Bean Bethel ME
Emma Beard E Haddam CT
Clea Bell Austin TX
Emily Benson Brooklyn NY
Elizaveta Belizova Moscow Russia
Gale Bennett Wellesley MA
Carly Bilyew-Conn Jamaica Plain MA
Hannah Brabham Round Rock TX
Carly Briggs Lexington MA
Merrill Bright New Canaan CT
Nina Brockelman Greenwich CT
Catherine Brown Waban MA
Caroline Bucknam Southlake TX
Jane Burdick Rye NY
Emma Burger Tallahassee FL
Willa Burger Tallahassee FL
Brooke Cagganello Powell OH
Jia Cagganello Powell OH 
Kameron Cagganello Powell OH
Sarah Callahan Menlo Park CA
Olivia Carey San Diego CA 
Isabella Chambers New York NY 
Grace Chute Bridgton ME
Ainsley Clapp S Berwick ME
Abigail Clark S Berwick ME
Aine Cleary Irvington NY
Christina Clements Stafford VA
Abigail Cobb Weston MA
Elizabeth Cobb Weston MA
Alaine Colby Redding CT 
Caylee Conlin Scituate MA
Audrey Coombe New York NY
Alexandra Cuenca Caracas Venezuela
Hollis Cutler McLean VA
Claire de Cordova Poughkeepsie NY 
Juliette de Meeus St Hilarion France
Marie Devillard Paris France
Emily Dexter Belmont MA
Tess DiMenna New York NY 
Jane Doherty Allentown NJ 
Kate Doherty Allentown NJ
Ainsley Domingue Winter Park FL
Ava DuPont New York NY
Lila DuPont New York NY
Ella Edwards Fairfield CT
Frances Elliott Barrington RI
Patricia Escorial Aranda de Duero Spain
Maria Espana Caracas Venezuela
Sophia Espana Caracas Venezuela
Emma Fauset New York NY

Ashley Fearey Ruxton MD
Julia Fink New York NY
Eleanor Fitzgibbons Bronxville NY
Ella Fuchs Brooklyn NY
Lila Gaudrault Cape Elizabeth ME
Genna Gibbons Menlo Park CA
Katherine Glaser Villanova PA
Maggie Goldman Pittsburgh PA
Maria Guzman Caracas Venezuela
Annabel Haggerty Milton MA
Zoe Hale Larchmont NY
Bettina Hall Teton Village WY
Marion Hartwell Cleveland Hgts OH
Elise Hasseltine Northfield MN
Julia Hasseltine Northfield MN
Grace Hegland Chapel Hill NC
Kendall Hoffman Ossining MY
Ana Luisa Hoyos Caracas Venezuela
Sofia Hoyos Caracas Venezuela
Elise Jackson Rye NY
Delaney Jones Natick MA
Mary Kate Jones Falmouth MA
Hannah Kaye Tai Tam Hong Kong
Ellory Kearns Jackson NH
Mira Kearns Jackson NH
Paige Keating Wilton CT
Antonia Kogan New York NY
Olivia Kogul Aurora CO
Alexa Kourepenos New York NY
Ariana Kourepenos New York NY
Claire Lamb Easton CT
Julie Le Lann Boulogne Billancourt France
Kendra Learned Colebrook NH 
Jan-nay Learned-Stewart Livermore Flls ME
Catherine Lee Concord MA
Elizabeth Lemieux Duxbury MA
Alexandra Loynaz Caracas Venezuela
Anna Lugard Brussels Belgium
Quinn Lupton Wilton CT
Mariane Lyons Southboro MA
Alecia Machado Caracas Venezuela
Caroline Mahony Wilton CT
Imogen Mandl-Ciolek New York NY
Sarah Mann New York NY
Clara Marzal Madrid Spain
Mencia Marzal Madrid Spain
Amity Matthews Mendham NJ
Anna Maxwell Roxbury CT
Celia McCarty Kensington MD
Brooke McDonald Atlanta GA
Emma McGaraghan Menlo Park CA
Melina McGovern Medfrod MA
Madeleine McHale Redding CT
Diana Mendoza Caracas Venezuela
Diana Michaelis New York NY
Kayla Miller Bronx NY 
Meredith Miller Fairview TN
Annabel Morris Rumson NJ
Mollie Morrison Avon CT
Avery Myers New York NY 
Sarah Nicholson Greenwich CT

Rebecca Nielsen Gurnee IL
Avery O’Brien Greenwich CT
Rory O’Hollaren Washington DC
Ceci O’Marah Dover MA
Margot O’Marah Dover MA
Emma O’Shea Pelham NY
Alexis Ordway Gorham ME
Julia Ordway Gorham ME
Stefanie Ordway Bridgton ME
Lauren Perkins Daleville AL
Amelia Pyron Framingham MA
Maria Ramos Madrid Spain
Amelia Rich London UK
Lola Roberts Los Angeles CA
Apple Rockefeller New York NY
Isabelle Rohr Malvern PA
Ella Rosenthal New York NY 
Margaret Ryan Washington CT
Maya Sanchez Key Biscayne FL
Sophia Sanchez Key Biscayne FL
Sophie Sargent Stowe VT
Maggie Schlachter Colleyville TX
Samantha Schiller New York NY 
Anna Seiple Westport CT
Ellie Shilling Lincoln MA
Catherine Simms Dover MA
Camryn Skinner Groton MA
Sophie Soltanian Orange OH
Charlotte Somerville Armonk NY 
Emma Spector Sudbury MA
Maisie Spofford Concord MA
Danielle Stanley Chevy Chase MD
Isabel Sternthal Scarsdale NY
Maya Sternthal Scarsdale NY
Juliet Stevenson Lexington MA
Louisa Strachan Kennebunk ME
Vera Targoff Cambridge MA
Zoe Targoff New York NY
Alexandra Tauck Westport CT
Anya Tchelikidi London UK
Cloe Tchelikidi London UK
Hannah Tobin Scituate MA
Mary Trafton Arlington VA
Elizabeth Traynor Cambridge MA
Ana Trevino Col Pdlo Blanco Mexico
Elizabeth Urban Richmond VA
Victoria Uzcategui Caracas Venezuela
Gretchen Vietor Evergreen CO
Hannah Walker Camden ME
Claire Walters Bainbridge Island WA
Smantha Webster W Palm Beach FL
Chloe Wendler Lutherville Timonium MD
Katherine Wendler Lutherville MD
Abigail Woodfield Gladstone NJ
Natalie Woodson Chicago IL
Amelia Wyckoff New Canaan CT
Sofia Yanes Caracas Venezuela
Lucia Yannuzzi Tuxedo Park NY
Morgan Zoia New York NY

Junior/Intermediate  Campers 2012

As of April 1st limited space remains for Session II, ages 8-12



Senior Campers
 
Mary Madison Baker Memphis TN
Sarah Baker-Wacks Los Angeles CA
Mary Banes London UK
Grace Barnett Upper Montclair NJ
Grace Bartlett Nantucket MA
Lucia Basagoiti Mexico City Mexico
Zoe Bean Bethel ME
Grace Bell Southern Pines NC
Ellie Bennett Wellesley MA
Olivia Benson Brooklyn NY 
Ashton Bentsen-Bush Duxbury MA
Mia Bergmann Margate NJ
Natalie Bilyew-Conn Jamaica Plain MA
Jane Boehlert Montclair NJ
Mia Boulukos Brooklyn NY 
Julie Bothillier Bruxelles Belgium
Abby Brabham Round Rock TX
Megan Brabham Round Rock TX
Emma Brown Waban MA
Frances Brown Amherst MA
Hannah Bruno Chatham NJ 
Molly Bucknam Southlake TX
Charlotte Bullard Oxford MS
Katherine Burke Boston MA
Regina Cabezas Madrid Spain
Cleantha Campbell Katonah NY 
Grace Campbell Concord MA
Alison Carey San Diego CA
Jane Carpenter Brooklyn NY
Hannah Chie Locust Valley NY 
Caroline Clapp S Berwick ME
Miranda Coombe New York NY 
Elizabeth Corbus San Francisco CA
Margot Cosgrove Chatham NJ
India Cutler McLean VA
Rebecca Daley S Pasadena CA
Olivia Dann Chevy Chase MD
Erin Deloye Midlothian VA
Lorin DeMuth Concord MA
Samantha DeRing Chester NJ 
Julia Dexter Belmont MA
Zoe Dickerson Dover Ma
Isabelle DiGiacomo New York NY
Molly Kate Dinnhaupt Chatham NJ
Grace Doyle Hingham MA
Sophie Edwards Fairfield CT
Alexis Farmer Tacoma WA
Angela Fields Martinsville IN 
Isabel Fry Pound Ridge NY
Katharine Gaillard Exeter NH
Allison Gibbons New York NY 
Penelope Gould S Hamilton MA

Phoebe Gould S Hamilton MA
Allison Hale Larchmont NY
Alexandra Harris Waitsfield VT
Frances Hartwell Cleveland Hgts OH 
Maeve Hentz Dover MA
Anna Hirschorn New York NY 
Lyla Jones McLean VA
Abigail Judge Belmont MA
Louisa Judge Ann Arbor MI 
Maisie Kane Bondville VT
Meghan Keating Wilton CT
Violet Krause Pembroke MA
Grace Lamb Easton CT
Caroline Louttit Barrington RI
Hannah Lucey Ocean City NJ
Sydney MacDonald Exeter NH 
Caroline Mahan Litchfield CT
Semina Mahmood Hamilton NJ 
Catarina Matthews Mendham NJ 
Hailey Matthews Princeton NJ
Kiona McCormick Los Angeles CA
Zoe McKinney N Conway NH 
Grace McNeill Kennett Square PA
Liana Monderer New York NY
Emily Morse Lincolnville ME
Katherine Morse Rockport ME
Emma Motel Berwyn PA
Mimi Myers New York NY 
Rebecca Newman New York NY 
Anna Nicholson Greenwich CT
Maia Noyes Lexington MA
Gabrielle Omelczuk Chatham NJ 
Margaret Owen New Canaan CT
Victoria Parker Barrington RI
Margaret Perkins Brooklyn NY
Brianna Perreault Bridgton ME
Brittany Perreault Bridgton ME
Sofie Perevalova Moscow Russia
Amelia Pinney New York NY 
Vanessa Pinney New York NY 
Rebecca Rashkoff Lakeville CT
Sara Reed Edison NJ 
Isabel Reid Wilton CT
Clare Reynders Hamilton MA
Gillian Rice Pennington NJ 
Jane Roberts Berwyn PA
Manuela Ruigomez Madrid Spain
Grace Russell Pacific Grove CA
Corinna Savlen Dracut MA
Lyndsey Savlen Dracut MA
Emma Scheidegger Bethel ME
Willa Schwarz S Orange NJ 
Emma Scornavacchi Villanova Pa
Annie Sedoric Rye NH 

Senior Campers/Leadership Training 2012
Noa Siegel Exeter NH
Haley Singer Weston CT
Sabrina Slavin McLean VA
Maret Smith-Miller New York NY 
Jacqueline Sokel Princeton NJ
Nell Spencer W Buxton ME
Hether Spofford Concord MA
Lindsay Tretter Holden MA
Alexandra Udoff Bernardsville NJ
Anna Van Dreser Boulder CO
Tina Vernazza Chatham NJ 
Catherine Walker Greenwich CT
Mary Frances Wall Marblehead MA
Anna Wallace Verona NJ
Rachel Winfield Burnide Villas Hong Kong
Lucia Winton W Newton MA
Katherine Wittpenn New York NY
Isabella Yannuzzi Tuxedo Park NY
McKenzie Yerkes Manchester MA

Leadership Training 
Assistant Counselors
Eliza Baker-Wacks Los Angeles CA
Emma Battey Ross CA
Kristen Green Bedford MA
Anne Hale Larchmont NY
Camille Lachesnez-Heude Naples FL
Kate Scott Los Angeles CA
Christine Ulin San Marino CA
Linneen Warren McLean VA

Counselors in Training
Sarah Alden Lower Gwynedd PA
Caitland Baxter Yorktown Hgts NY
Madeleine Briggs London UK
Maggie Dillon Rockville MD
Haley Laverdiere N Attleboro MA
Emily Matthews Princeton NJ 
Cameron Miles Hartford CT
Jennifer Nunez Palm Beach FL
Charlotte Reiter Brooklin ME
Bianca Salinas San Francisco CA 
Kathryn Sessa Monroe Twp NJ
Meghan Shannon Ringoes NJ 
Eleonore vagh Weinmann Paris France
Alexia van den Abeele Brussels Belgium
Annie Walker Greenwich CT
Jessica Wallace Verona NJ

Full Season and Session II are waitlisted.  
To see if space opens due to cancellations call 207-452-2051.



Family Camp Program

Family Camp offers two different types of programs; staff led 
activities and those that you can do by yourself. All boating 
activities require a swim evaluation.

Staff led activities
•	 Swimming
•	 Sailing
•	 Water skiing (age 11 and up)
•	 Sail boarding (age 11 and up)
•	 Paddleboards (SUP)
•	 Archery
•	 Crafts
•	 Canoe Day Trips (Session II only)
•	 Ropes Course (age 11 and up)
•	 Pleasant Mountain Hike
•	 Evening programs for all ages

Activities
•	 Canoeing, rowing, funyaks, kayaks
•	 Tennis
•	 Volleyball
•	 Fishing (individual license required)
•	 Basketball
•	 Hiking 

Extra Fee Activities
•	 Horseback riding

Places of interest for nearby day trips
•	 Freeport (1 1/4 hours)
•	 Portland area beaches (1 hour)
•	 North Conway (1/2 hour)
•	 Mt Washington/White Mtns (1 hour)

Family Camp Fees and Dates
Fees are shown, per individual, per session.
There is a reduced fee for Juniors (age 5–10) and Seniors (over 
65).  There is no charge for children under age 5. No adjustments 
are made for people arriving late or departing early.

	 Age 11-64 	 Age 5–10 & 65+

Session I: 	 $220	 $110
Dates:	 Aug 17 lunch – Aug 20 breakfast 

Session II: 	  $280	 $140
Dates:	 Aug 20 dinner – Aug 24 lunch 

Session III:	 $130	 $ 65
Dates:	 Aug 24 dinner – Aug 26 lunch

There is a housing fee per session in addition to the 
attendee fees listed above.

Session 1: Cabin - $160	 Tent - $45
Session 2: Cabin - $200	 Tent - $60
Session 3: Cabin - $100	 Tent - $30

The deposit is required with registration. 
Cancellations after April 15th will forfeit the deposit. 
50% of the attendee amount is due April 15th. The 
remaining 50% is due July 15th. There are no refunds 
for cancellations that occur after July 15, 2012.

We encourage you to consider sharing a cabin with 
friends to reduce overall costs. New families will be 
assigned housing upon availability.

Registration form available at 
www.wyonegonic.com

What others are saying . . .
“Family camp... is where my children learned independence and responsibility, and where we have, for the last 17 years, experienced 
the rewards of lifetime friendships, and the joy of having unabated fun.”

“… The experience is renewing every year, and a spiritual high that lasts from August to August.”

“The children love the freedom of going to their favorite activities and we adults feel free to pick and choose how active we want to 
be.  My sister and I especially love to come together with our children for a fun, low–stress time in a beautiful and memorable place!”

For More Details: 

Family Camp 2012
(Family Camp tab)   www.wyonegonic.com  (Family Camp tab)

Alumnae attend Session III at no cost. Family members pay fees listed.


